
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
August 13, 2017

“Truth shall spring out of the earth, 
and justice shall look down from heaven.”  Psalm 85:12 

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, August 13, 2017 – Sugar Weekend           
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
  8:00 am  PreK – 5th Grade PRE begins
  8:00 am  Adult Ed
  9:30 am  Liturgy +Mary Rathheim  by: Holy Spirit  
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon
    

Monday, August 14, 2017 
    NO  Liturgy
Take ICU Breakfast to Baptist Desoto Hospital
  6:15 pm  Boy Scouts
  7:00 pm  Baptism Class 
    

Tuesday, August 15, 2017 – Feast of the Assumption 
Holy Day of Obligation                       
  8:00 am  Liturgy Intentions of Danny Thomas
  9:00 am  Weight Loss Group 
  7:00 pm  Liturgy +Mark Nix        

Wednesday, August 16, 2017 
     NO Liturgy
  6:30 pm  6th – 12th grades PRE begins 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Thursday, August 17, 2017 
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Mike Caruthers  by: Brenda Caruthers     
  9:00 am  Adult Ed
10:00 am  Senior Center
  3:30 pm  Interfaith
  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  

Friday, August 18, 2017
  8:00 am   Liturgy +Tim Rooney  by: Holy Spirit
  

Saturday, August 19, 2017    
  9:00 am  Protection of Children for parents  – CTK 
  5:15 pm  Confessions
Confessions available by appointment also 662-429-7851   
   6:00 pm  Liturgy For the Parish Community 

Sunday, August 20, 2017           
Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
  8:00 am  PreK – 5th Grade PRE begins
  8:00 am  Adult Ed
  9:30 am  Liturgy Intentions of Haile Smith    
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
August 13 – Len Wright
August 20 – Beverly Goode

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
August 13 – Lucy Holland

August 20 – Maria Mitchell

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
August – Leslye Hall

Ministry Schedule
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                

  

Tuesday, August 15 – 8:00 am    
Greeter:  Barbara Wilder
Usher:   Help/Help
Server:   Danny Thomas
Lector:  Liz Brown     
Gift Bearer:   Rose Powell/MaryAnn Nix
Eucharistic Ministers: LaRae Walgenbach/Chris G/Sarah G. 

Tuesday, August 15 – 7:00 pm    
Greeter:  Cathy Powers
Usher:   Ronnie & Shirley Henderson
Server:   Help/Help
Lector:  Jim Buechele     
Gift Bearer:   Nancy Brown/Cathy Powers
Eucharistic Ministers: Chris Mitchell/Amanda Ready/Kim Orr

Saturday, August 19 – 6:00 pm    
Greeter:  Lorraine Faulkner/Maureen Morgan
Usher:   Tom & Paula Busler
Server:   Danny Thomas/Landon Ellis/Alex Hughes
Lector:  Bill Marking/Liz Brown     
Gift Bearer:   Ellis Family
Eucharistic Ministers: Chuck & Martha Blumer/Stacy Hughes

Sunday, August 20 – 9:30 am  
Greeter:   Rose Powell/Amy Arnell 
Usher:   Ron & Shirley Henderson
Server:   Luke Anderson/Mike Eleftheriou/Grant Mitchell
Lector:   Michael Six/Kathy Beach
Gift Bearer:   Saia Family
Eucharistic Ministers: Jimmy & Susan Terry/Jessica Smith/ 
Kristin Carter/Sarah Galtelli/Flo Butler/Patsy Clark

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry 
obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve
in your place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$6,094.81
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$7,208.25
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. ………….......$2,101.00  
Community Services……………………….. $     90.00
Debt On Loan Balance……………….…..$28,481.09

There should be no eating, drinking or gum in
the Church. If a child must have nourishment,

please do so in the cry room.

LAWN MINISTRY
Team #5 – Josh Michael, Dennis Johnson, Hank 
Ludwig, Harry Tarsi will begin Wednesday, 
August 16 through Saturday, August 19.  Team #6 

– Ron Sheppard, Charlie Young, Ed Savage, and Darren 
Macip will begin Wednesday, August 23 through Saturday,
August 26.  This ministry saves Holy Spirit thousands of 
dollars every year!  It is a real service to the Lord.  



God Bless all our lawn ministers.

BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

RCIA REGISTRATION is open- Call
Sr. Emily for more information 662-342-1073.

Our Holy Spirit web address is:
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com 

CLASS TIME CHANGE!
Starting this Sunday, August 13, 2017 CCD
classes begin at 8:00 am and end at 9:15 am
in time for 9:30 am Mass.
      Thank you – Amanda Ready

The Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed 
Mother is a Holy Day of obligation.
The Masses are scheduled as follows:

Monday, August 14th: (Vigil)
5:30 pm at St. Gregory, Senatobia.
5:30 pm at St. Joseph, Holly Springs.
7:30 pm at Good Shepherd, Robinsonville.
7:30 pm at Queen of Peace, Olive Branch.

Tuesday, August 15th:
8:00 am at Holy Spirit, Hernando.
9:00 am at Christ the King, Southaven.
9:00 am at Queen of Peace, Olive Branch.
7:00 pm Christ the King, Southaven. (Bilingual Mass)
7:00 pm at Holy Spirit, Hernando.

Confessions available by appointment  662-429-7851

RCIA CATECHISTS RETREAT on 
August 20, 2pm to 7pm at Queen 
of Peace for all RCIA catechists 

and anyone who would like to be involved with RCIA. 
Sponsors are welcome, also. The theme of the retreat will
be the topic of CONVERSION, How the Holy Spirit 
works, helps and hindrances. 

Holy Spirit Men’s Association E-mail
holyspiritmensassn@gmail.com

A REMINDER:  When planning a wedding or
a funeral, the FIRST CONTACT you need to
make is your church to see when the church
space is available and when the priest’ schedule
will accommodate your need. Given the fact
that we have many celebrations scheduled already, the 
sooner you contact the church, the better. For a wedding, 
six months in advance gives time for proper preparation. 
For a funeral, please contact the church before arranging 
with the funeral home. We want to make sure a priest is 
available for you and your family.

Keep valuables hidden and 
doors locked in your vehicles.

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized

 Please Pray For The Sick 
Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Dawn Kovaloski, Sal Galtelli, Gene Winters (Nix), Baby 
Asher Farmer, Michael Williams, Al & Dee Gawel, Ron 
Pickard, George Bonner, Tom Schrenk (Gawel), Joyce & 
Terry Cobb (Stafford), Jackie Donnelly, Don Smith, Ginny 
Skinner, Penny Mracich (Aime Anderson mom), Mike Johnson, 
Sr. Antonienne Thoma, Gloria & Raymond Slonena 
(tully), Dennis Schwab (Powell Nephew), Sonny Payne (Traicoff

Uncle), Betty Brotherton (B. Martin mom), Melanie Brauss 
(Bill Gaudet’s sis), Mary Kiefer (Blount), Natalie Kane (Higdon),
Tony Field (Maria Mitchell dad), Tony Pangelina,  Kerry Helms 
(Higdon bron law), Donna Youngblood (J. Terry cousin), John Foti 
(Muzzi Bro), Pete Cervetti (Cass Douglas),  Daniel Douglas (Jeffries 

bronlaw), Birdie Lewis (Felicia grandma), Kim Craig (J. Davis sisn law), 
Meredith Hannah, Farris Jenkins (N Rachal bron law), Carter  
Brooks, Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s nephew), Sherry Vowell (Ken 

Hoover’s sis), Sara Hewitt (Marie Smith), and Jared Smith (Liz Brown).  

Please notify the Pastor when serious illness occurs or when 
hospitalization is indicated: we would like to strengthen the ill 
with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).

RAFFLE TICKETS are ready to be picked  
up.  Look for your envelope of  tickets on the
table in the Narthex.   Each family is asked to

sell or buy at least 25 tickets.   In each envelope are 25
tickets at $1.00 each.   There are blank envelopes in 
the back of the last box with 25 tickets in each.  Please
take and sell or buy as many as you like!!!   Funds will
go toward the debt reduction. Prizes are $500, $300, 
$200, and $100. Be a winner!  Winners drawn at the 
Bazaar September 30!  You do not have to be present 
to win!!!

All parents are asked to 
attend the diocesan 

program on Protecting God’s 
Children on Saturday, August 19 

from 9:00am – 10:30am at the Parish Hall at CTK. 

ADOPT AN AREA
You know you are gifted.  Is God

calling you?   Help is needed in 
keeping our parish home in tip top 

shape.  You and your family could help by adopting an area
to keep clean and in good condition for a year.   
Our grounds, OUR COMMON HOME, needs a little 
tender loving care.  Weed pulling, watering, litter pick 
up…… we have something for everyone.  Limited time?  
NO PROBLEM…….Those interested in keeping our 
wonderful parish home beautiful should contact Roxanne 
McIngvale at 429-9294 or roxannebmc@yahoo.com.

mailto:roxannebmc@yahoo.com
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SACRAMENTS --- Children and teens are not 
eligible to receive the sacraments if they have not 
attended PREP for at least one year prior to the 
sacrament and throughout the year of sacramental 
reception. 

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar  Holy Spirit provides the 
sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.    We have 
been facing a real shortage of sugar lately to meet this 
demand.  Bring sugar whenever it is convenient.  This food 
pantry serves the poor of our community.  
            God bless your generosity.  Matthew 26:11

MANY THANKS 

Our Holy Spirit Parish Family had a great time at
the Follies!   What a performance!!!   $820.00  was
raised from ticket sales less $203.98 (food expenses)

for a net of $616.02!!  Plus add $500 for the
bloomers – total of $1,116.02 from a fun night!!!!   

WEIGHT LOSS SUPPORT GROUP   Time to feel
like a NEW YOU!!   Come join us each week 
as we support each other on our weight loss 
journey.  Tuesday morning at 9:00 am for a 
weigh in and sharing.  Liz Brown is our contact 

person for this adventure.  901-331-3419.    While you 
are here, why not take the opportunity for a little 
exercise.  The Family Life Center will be open every day
during normal office hours for you to walk laps.  We 
know the importance of exercise.  Not only can it help us
lose weight, it is good for our heart health!
MAKE PLANS TO JOIN US EACH WEEK AS WE 
STRIVE TO BECOME HEALTHIER, HAPPIER 
PERSONS!!!

THANK YOU
Your thoughtfulness was a blessing!

Holy Spirit Church,
I appreciate the welcome basket filled with 

information and goodies.
Everyone I meet at Mass and at evening 

activities make me feel so welcome.  
   Thanks so much,

                              Rosa Pollock

We have a beautiful church.  
We need your help to keep it picked up and 
cleaned after the masses. 
Take a few minutes after the Mass has ended to 
straighten the books and check the area for trash.

No food or drink inside! This is our home and should 
always be clean and welcoming including our bathrooms. 

HELP NEEDED
One our “Linen Sisters” has moved from the parish and 
we are in need of at least one new volunteer to help with 
the Altar Linens.  This would involve taking the linens 

used at the masses once a week to purify, launder, iron 
and return to the church.  You are asked to do it for one 
month two times a year.  If you would like to help in this
ministry, please give MaryAnn Nix a call at 662-429-
7851.   Thank you in advance for your consideration in 
this blessed ministry.
NO CELL PHONE ZONE   We remind all to please turn off 

all cell phones and electronic communication 
devices when entering the church buildings. 

The signals, even from a silenced phone, 
interfere with the wireless microphones of 

the church.

Have you prayed your rosary today?

THANK YOU!   THANK YOU!!  THANK YOU!!!

Thank you to all the parishioners who showed up 
last Sunday and worked so hard to clear out the gym
and put away everything we had used for the 
Follies.  It was incredible, and they were finished in 
less than 30 minutes!  What a parish family we 
have!  The next time we need that kind of help is 
after mass on Sept. 18, two weeks before our annual
bazaar.  We ask for volunteers to set up tables and 
bring everything down from the bazaar area of the 
attic, so SAVE THE DATE, PLEASE.

New Ladies Association e-mail
holyspirit.la.hernando@gmail.com

GARDEN CAFÉ --The Garden Café is a 
soup kitchen located in Holly Springs.  
Parishioners of Holy Spirit will serve a 
meal to the homeless and working poor at 
the Garden Café Thursday, August 31.  
Anyone wishing to help should contact the

church office for more information (662-429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org ). 

A NOTE OF THANKS
Holy Spirit Church,

Thank you for everything that yall gave me (for 
my First Communion) and actually my favorite thing 
that I got was the bible that yall gave me.  

Love, 
      Ruby Brown

mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org
mailto:holyspirit.la.hernando@gmail.com


Holy Spirit Parish Family offers
their deepest condolences to Noreen
French on the recent death of her

sister  +Jean Chalk

May her soul and the souls of all
the faithful departed, rest in peace

FINANCIAL REPORT
BEGIN JULY 1, 2016 – END JUNE 30, 2017

2016-2017 END OF YEAR TOTALS 2016 2017 BUDGET 2017-2018 BUDGET

INCOME  $491,121.16         $461,383.00     $516,418.00

EXPENSE         496,939.81        457,460.00       462,869.94

Our expenses were slightly higher due to all of the upgrades and renovations to our church 
chapel this past year.  We recently had a copy of all the upgrades in the bulletin.

A detailed report – Income and Expense is available in the church office for viewing.

              FALL BAZAAR NEWS      
                       September 30, 2017

           
RAFFLE TICKETS – PLEASE remember your raffle tickets located in the Narthex.   Hopefully, most 
have  picked up their  tickets and are in the process of selling or buying them.   More are available in the 
Church office. Remember all prizes are CASH.   Tickets not picked up will be mailed on  and this is an 
unnecessary expense for the Church.  
 
SAVE-A-LOT-GROCERY – Needs  canned soup – canned vegetables – paper towels – dishwashing 
liquid – mac/cheese
 
BOOTH RENTAL – Contact Barbara Dean at 901-486-6470.  All spaces (inside and out) are $25.00.
 
COUNTRY KITCHEN – Homemade jams, jellies, pickles, cakes, pies, breads, etc.



 
To  help contact Barbara Smith  (H) 662-233-4833 (C) 901-413-8102


	Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$7,208.25
	Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23

